
1

Jan Coppola

From: Collell, Justin <Justin.Collell@clark.wa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 12:33 PM

To: Community Development Email; Madeline Sutherland

Subject: RE: Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station SEPA Determination (SEPA19-08)

Attachments: CamasGM.png

Hello, 

 

The proposed project is within the boundary of a class ‘A’ noxious weed infestation of Garlic Mustard (Alliaria petiolata). 

Currently Clark County is controlling all the visible Garlic Mustard plants in the city of Camas as per our agreement with 

the city. However, soil disturbance occurring during this project could move Garlic Mustard seeds into other parcels or 

other areas, and this movement of seeds could spread the Garlic Mustard infestation.  

 

Please refer to the map below and do not allow any soil that comes from within the yellow boundaries to be moved 

offsite.  
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If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

We appreciate your efforts to stop the spread of Garlic Mustard. 

 

 

 
 

Justin Collell 

Coordinator, Clark County Noxious Weed Control Board 

Lead Field Inspector, Vegetation Management  

 

Office:  360.397.6140        Cell:  360.624.2289 

 

           

 

 

From: Madeline Sutherland [mailto:MSutherland@cityofcamas.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 3:21 PM 
To: Chuck Stambaugh-Bowey, CWB; Tyler, Kevin; Clark County Natural Resources; Clark Public Utilities, David Tetz; Clark 

Public Utilities, Lynn Smith; Cowlitz Tribe; DAHP SEPA Contact (sepa@dahp.wa.gov); Jardin, David; Dawn Feldhaus 
(dawn.feldhaus@camaspostrecord.com); Department of Natural Resources SEPA Center; Heidi Rosenberg; Kelly Moyer 

Post Record; City Parks and Recreation; WSDOT SW Region; Yakama Nation SEPA Review 

Subject: [Contains External Hyperlinks] Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station SEPA Determination (SEPA19-08) 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

Attached is a SEPA Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) for the Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station (SEPA19-08) for 

your review and comment. 

  

Request: The applicant is proposing to remove and replace an old sewer pump station and associated piping with two 

new sewer pump stations and associated piping near Lacamas Creek. Phase 2 improvements include the construction of 

a restroom facility, pedestrian sidewalk, stormwater swale and paving the existing gravel parking lot at the Lacamas 

Creek Trailhead Park. 

  

Publication: The publication date for this DNS is Thursday, April 11, 2019. The SEPA comment period ends on Thursday, 

April 25, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. 

  

Comments: may be sent by email to communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us or by standard mail to the City of Camas 

SEPA Official, Community Development Department at 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, WA 98607. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

Madeline Sutherland 

Assistant Planner 

360.817.7237 

msutherland@cityofcamas.us 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to 

this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject to 

disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an 

external party.  
 
This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure 

under state law. 


